Minutes of Work Session Of the Algona Municipal Utilities' Board of Trustees

A work session of the Board of Trustees of the Algona Municipal Utilities was held at City Hall Council Chambers, 112 W Call Street, Algona, Iowa on October 27, 2021, at 8:30 AM.

Board members present: Julie Murphy, Chairperson; Trustees – Jay Geving, Don Heupel, Karen Schaaf and Mike Sabin.

Others present: John Bilsten, General Manager; Scott Buchanan, General Counsel; Tim Blodgett, President and CEO, Hometown Connections, Inc.; Rod Vitzthum, AMU Electric Line Manager; Eric Degen, AMU Power Plant Manager; Steve Grandgenett, AMU Energy Efficiency/AMI/Safety Coordinator; Jarrod Sturtz, AMU Water Operations Manager; Lowell Roethler, AMU Communications Manager; Sue Seebecker, AMU HR Coordinator; Laurie Thilges, AMU Customer Service Manager; Doug Groen, AMU IT Coordinator; and Bob Jennings, AMU Marketing Director.

Chairperson Murphy called the meeting to order at 8:30 AM.

Tim Blodgett, President and CEO, Hometown Connections, Inc. facilitated strategic planning for AMU.

The work session adjourned at 10:55 AM.

/s/ Julie Murphy Julie Murphy, Chairperson

Attest:

/s/ John Bilsten
John Bilsten, Acting Secretary